
 

Australian Government 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

Mr Graham McDonald 
Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
Cl- Legal Services Branch 
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service 
5 Constitution Avenue 
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ground Floor Customs House 
Docklands 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands VIC 3008 

Dear Mr McDonald 

Review Application by BlueScope — Subsidisation of Hot Rolled Steel from 
China — Section 269ZZL(1) request 

I refer to the letter from the Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission dated 
26 March 2014 requesting an extension to the time period allowed for the 
reinvestigation of certain findings in Report 198. 

Your request for assistance from the Anti-Dumping Commission (Commission) 
initially specified 22 April as the due date for the report and you kindly extended this 
date to 9 May 2014. 

Unfortunately, the Commission will be unable to meet this extended timeframe due 
to an unprecedented workload. 

Notwithstanding the current workload, the Commission appreciates the important 
role of the Anti-Dumping Review Panel, and will endeavour to have the re-
investigation report to you as soon as possible but no later than 16 May 2014. 

I do apologise for the delay and seek your further indulgence in this matter. 

If you wish to discuss this request further, please contact either myself, or Ms Kerry 
Taylor on ph: 03 9244 8844. 

Y Grs since 

Lisa Hin 
General Máner - Investigations 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

9 May 2014 
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